
City Council – Action Request Form 
 

Date: April 11, 2023 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Assistant City Manager  

Matthew Hamby, Addressing Coordinator, MapForsyth 

Council Action Requested: 

 

Request to Name a New Road off Shattalon Drive to Caleb Lane (North Ward) 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective: N/A 

Strategic Plan Action Item: N/A 

Key Work Item: N/A 

Summary of Information:  

  

The MapForsyth Addressing Team has been working with a developer to assign addresses for 

potential new duplexes off Shattalon Drive. There are not enough address numbers available 

along this section of Shattalon Drive to address this in accordance with our addressing policy. 

The naming of the access to the duplexes would allow for the numbers needed to address the 

duplexes in accordance with the addressing policy. This new road will be located approximately 

350 ft southwest of Layston Drive. The requested name is Caleb Lane.   

 

Following a public hearing, staff recommends the Council adopt the ordinance approving this 

request. 

 

 

 

 

Committee Action: 
 

Committee PW 4/11 Action Approval 

For Unanimous Against  

Remarks: 

 

 


